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Dr. Pauline Goodian 
560 West 180 Street 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear Dr. Goodian: 

. _ ,.~ -·~... . 

December 22, 19 71 

~tr. and '<Irs. Alexan Horasanci were kind enough 
to donate the facsimile of a Shakespeare folie dition 

v to our Diocesan Library. In making the donation they 
noted that the volume had been a gif t from you. 
They felt sure you would not mind if t he book w re 
p laced in a Library where others might see it a well. 

We are most grateful to you as well since the 
gift orginated with you. 

JA.ec 

Best wishes for a happy holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Exe cutive Director 


